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INVESTIGATION OF A POSSIBLE CROSS MEMBERSHIP

ARRANGEMENT WITH THE LONDON STOCK EXCHANGE

As you may be aware, the JSE has been investigating the possibility of entering into a cross membership arrangement with the London Stock Exchange ("LSE").  This would facilitate JSE members becoming cross members of the LSE and LSE members becoming cross members of the JSE


As part of this process, the JSE has held one-on-one consultations with a representative sample of member firms to illicit technical input as well as to debate the benefits and pitfalls of an arrangement of this nature.  A presentation to the Trading Advisory Committee on this proposal has also been made for the same purpose. 

The investigation into the viability of cross membership is ongoing and members will be kept abreast of developments in this regard. 

Should you wish to discuss this issue or if you have any questions relating to the above, please contact the writer on (011) 520-7259 and garyc@jse.co.za








G. CLARKE


15 November 2002
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